
Wolf Creek Public Schools does not store or keep your 
credit information. All fee transactions paid online are 
processed by a third party (Moneris).  

Wolf Creek School Fee Payments is Evolving  

Wolf Creek Public Schools is excited to announce 
our new online payment system! To comply with 
new Alberta Education reporting requirements and 
in an effort to centralize and improve access, 
parents will be able to pay their children’s school 
fees through a NEW simplified and secure online 
website that is accessed through the PowerSchool 
Parent Portal. 

The Wolf Creek online payment system allows you 
to pay for: 

 Athletic Fees 
 Activity Fees 
 Course Fees 
 Hot Lunch 
 Yearbook 
 Library Fines 
 Field Trip Fees 
 

You can use the Acorn online payment system to: 
 Make fee payments for all students in your family at 

one time 
 View your entire payment history 
 View all your upcoming fee payments in one place 
 Print payment receipts 
 Print student account statements 

Advantages to using the Acorn online payment 
system: 
 Accepts credit card or debit card  
 Ability to make full or partial payments  
 Provides a convenient and secure transaction  
 Available 24 hours a day 
 Convenience of paying multiple fees in one place  
 Accessible from anywhere there is an internet 

connection  

 

 

If you have funds sitting in your SchoolCash E-wallet, 
please ensure you use the funds prior to June 15th or 
contact the KEV parent help desk to request a 
refund. 
 
***To receive a refund, please submit a request 
to mywallet@kevgroup.com detailing the refund 
amount with supporting information (Username, 
Accountholder’s First Name, Last Name, and School 
Board Name). Please note it takes a few business 
days for you to receive your refund of myWallet 
funds.  

Watch for your PowerSchool Parent Portal 
login instructions and access code coming to you via Canada Post. 

If you already have a PowerSchool Parent Portal login,  
you can exclude this step. 
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